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ALERT 
New Appliance Rebates Available As of April 22, 2010 

 
The Maryland Energy Efficient Appliance Rebate Program, made possible 
by the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act, begins today by offering 
rebates for select models of ENERGY STAR Clothes Washers ($100), 
ENERGY STAR Refrigerators ($50), and Electric Heat Pump Water Heaters 
($300).   Rebate applications will be available beginning today from your 
electric utility provider and the rebates will be offered for qualified products 
on a first-come, first serve basis until funds run out.  In addition to the 
Maryland Energy Efficient Appliance Rebates, you may also be eligible for 
an additional rebate from your electric utility provider, made possible by the 
EmPOWER Maryland Energy Efficiency Act.   
 
For complete information about the Maryland Energy Efficient Appliance 
Rebate Program and the rebates made possible by the EmPOWER Maryland 
Energy Efficiency Act, please see the Maryland Energy Administration’s 
official website on this topic:  
 

http://energy.maryland.gov/appliancerebateprogram.asp 
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